

Residents action group

Agenda for meeting of the 25th January 2018

Update the committee on the data base and distribute the cover details PW

Discuss the parish council meeting and the £1000
Vat recovery

Raising funds to cover the costs , can we get the cost down? Stuart to update.
Do we ask residents for contributions to cover the shortfall.

Discuss a letter to be sent to all residents on the survey where we have an address. What do we say
on this?

A draft needs to be produced and circulated. Reply by e-mail and others will be by letter.
Do we send to press and Fiona

Discuss what's in the PC business plan and how it should be applied.

Under 2.4 (to provide a channel for the views and expressions of the local community and be
responsive to its needs and aspirations.)

Under 2.5 (to develop partnership and agency working with the public and private sectors in terms
of resources and finance for the benefit of the community.)

Under 2.6 (to liase with and support local community associations.)

Under 4.4.3(concern has been raised over the potential pollution caused by the proximity of the
parish to the M6. The parish council continues to seek information and assurances from the relevant
authorities as to whether this is the case and if so proved what measures will be taken to mitigate
harmful effects on parishioners)

Andrew to update actions on Chiltern group